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Jane Rasely

From: Florrie Munat <fmunat@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 2:41 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Proposed hotel development

I am a Bainbridge resident who lives in Winslow. I strongly oppose the proposed hotel 
and amphitheater project for the Winslow area. 
Parking is already a big problem any day after 11:30 and the hotel will only compound 
the issue. 
My main concern, however, is for the large numbers of older and elderly residents who 
surround the site. 
There are many apartments and facilities housing our senior citizens and a large 
number of these residents are impaired or challenged in some way. Many are under 
nursing care and would not only not benefit from this proposed development, but would 
also suffer from the noise and congestion.  
Please do not ignore the needs of Bainbridge's permanent and tax paying population 
who have no need for a hotel of this sort. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Florence Munat 


